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24th November 2023 
Art and Technology Showcase Evening 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
Regretfully, the Art and Technology Showcase Evening that was due to take place on Monday 27th 
November 2023, is to be postponed to the spring term 2024. 
 
This is to allow students additional time to complete their GCSE work within Art and Technology, and 
enable them to showcase their best pieces. 
 
We look forward to inviting you to the revised Showcase Evening in the next term. 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 

Miss C Sutton 
Head of Food, Health and Child Development 


